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TERM 3 WEEK 10	    FRIDAY 28 SEPTEMBER 2018

Diary dates

Friday 28 September
Last Day of Term 3

Tuesday 9 October
Year 7 2020 Selctive HS Applications Open

Monday 15 October
First Day of Term 4 - Students & Staff

Tuesday 16 October
Sport in Schools Recommences

Thursday 18 October
Ridges Festival of the Performing Arts

Friday 19 October
Summer PSSA Recommences

Monday 22 October
Ridges Debating

Monday 5 November
2019 Kindy Orientation - Group 1

Monday 8 November
2019 Kindy Orientation - Group 2

Notes Home

For additional school news 
and reminders, remember to 

download our school app for your 
smartphone:

Download the
School App 

and ‘like’ our school  
Facebook page:

Kellyville Ridge Public School

Reminders

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Happy Holidays!
Wishing you all a very relaxing, enjoyable and safe holiday break. Our students 
and staff have worked extremely hard this term and certainly deserve a well 
earnt holiday. A reminder that day 1 for Term 4 is Monday, 15 October.
Wet Weather

On Wednesday afternoon, we 
experienced our first afternoon 
downpour and storm of the spring 
season. As these can be very 
unpredictable, we ask that all families 
have a back up rain plan in action that is 
clearly communicated to your children. 
Our walkways must remain clear in the 
afternoons to allow for a safe exit for 

our students and families. We had a large number of parents with umbrellas 
blocking the walkways which made it very difficult for children trying to find 
their parents. Please also ensure a raincoat / jacket is always packed into your 
child’s schoolbag each day in preparedness for wet weather after school. If we 
feel that a storm or heavy downpour may hit around home time we will put a 
message over our school speaker system advising parents that they may collect 
their children directly from the classroom a little earlier to ease the wet weather 
congestion that often occurs. Thank you for your cooperation.
Goodbye and Good Luck!
We bid farewell to Mrs Matkovich as she awaits the birth of her twins next term. 
We wish her and her husband all the best as they prepare for the happy arrivals. 
Mrs Matkovich needs to put her feet up and relax for the next few weeks. We 
welcome Miss Erin Hedge onto 1M for the remainder of the year.

Mrs Maher - Relieving Principal

FROM THE OFFICE - IMPORTANT WWCC UPDATE
•  New Working With Children Check (WWCC) Procedures are now in place. If 
you are a parent volunteer at school, a WWCC from Services NSW is now often 
not required. Next time you sign in at the office, you will need to show 100 
points of ID, such as a driver’s licence, Medicare card and 2 credit cards (from 
different banks) and complete an Appendix 5 Declaration. Please see the office 
for signing of the document and sighting your 100 points of ID. Thank you. 

* Stewart House Bags - Due back to school 
by Tuesday 23 October.
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FROM THE DEPUTIES 

Time to Rest & Recharge
We made it! Wow, what an incredibly busy but exciting, 
engaging and fun term we have had here at Kellyville 
Ridge. The calendar was full with class, grade, whole 
school or individual events. The extra curricular activities 
that are on offer here at school are incredible, providing 
an array of opportunities for many students. Thank you to 
our students, staff and parents for all their hard work and 
dedication this term. You all deserve a well earned break 
over the spring holiday period. A reminder that we all 
return to school on Monday 15 October. 

Tell Them From Me Survey - Reminder
Each year we survey our parent community to see what 
we are doing well and possible areas for improvement. 
The surveys are completely anonymous and assist us 
greatly when planning for the future. The survey takes 
approximately 5 minutes to complete and can be done so 
in 22 different languages. We ask that you take the time 
to please click on the link below and complete the survey. 
Thank you in advance.
https://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/krps2018

Year 7 2020 Selective High School Information
If your child is thinking of applying for a selective high 
school position for Year 7 2020, please ensure you read 
the information contained on our school smart phone 
app (Notices) or website (located under Notes / Stage 
3). Applications are only accepted on line and opens on 
Tuesday 9 October and close on Monday 12 November.

We wish our whole school community a safe and 
refreshing break. No doubt that Term 4 will be even 
busier and more exciting! See you all back on Monday 15 
October.

Mr Hope and Mrs Sorensen

MindQuest 2018
Glenwood HS - Saturday & Sunday 10/11 November 2018

On Saturday 10, Sunday 11 November, the 89th NSW Talent Enrichment Weekend MindQuest will be held for primary 
students from years 1-6 at Glenwood HS. These include gifted and talented students and students with above average 
ability with a special interest. Students will have the opportunity to participate in over 37 exciting, fast paced courses in 
the two day program. The cost of the weekend is $195 (including GST). 

If your child is interested in the program, they may collect a brochure from our school office. 
Closing Date: Friday, 19 October
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IN THE NEWS AT KELLYVILLE RIDGE

‘Milo Cup Cricket’ - Tuesday 18 September
A big congratulations to our Milo Cup cricket teams who performed exceedingly well at their recent one day tournament. 
Our Junior Girls team remained undefeated over the course of the day whilst our Senior Girls team only lost one game, 
in the grand final. Well done!

    

‘P&C Bunnings BBQ’ Saturday 15 September
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IN THE NEWS AT KELLYVILLE RIDGE

‘Token Day’ - Thursday 20 September
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IN THE NEWS AT KELLYVILLE RIDGE

‘Token Day’ - Thursday 20 September

    

IN THE NEWS AT KELLYVILLE RIDGE

‘Term 3 Special Assembly’ - Tuesday 25 September
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IN THE NEWS AT KELLYVILLE RIDGE

‘Sophie G - 6CD’ - An Incredible Book Review
Below is the piece of fabulous writing and a picture of Sophie G. from 6CD. Sophie’s class has studied ‘The Magician’s Nephew’ 
by C.S. Lewis this term and after completing the book they were asked to write a persuasive book review. Well done Sophie! 

    

‘Kindergarten Enrolments - Come and Join Us!’
We are accepting enrolments for 
Kindergarten 2019. If your child is turning 5 
before July 31 2019 and they are within the 
school’s designated area, they are eligible 
to enrol. Please come to the school’s front 
office to make any enquiries or to pick up an 
enrolment form.
For those children already enrolled, 
Kindergarten orientation invitations will 
be sent out via the post early next week. If 
you do not receive your invitations, please 
contact the office early next term.
Kindergarten orientation sessions commence 
on Monday 5 November for group 1 and on 
Thursday 8 November for group 2.
We look forward to welcoming our new little 
faces to K.R.P.S soon!
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